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Our Ref: RS/CB 

 

          27th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to follow up my letter from earlier in the week regarding the industrial action being 

taken by the NEU on Wednesday 1st February. 

 

Having consulted with all of our school leaders, I can confirm that the action will not affect the 

opening of your child's school on this occasion; all of our schools will remain open as usual. 

 

There are other strikes planned for the coming weeks, the next one being for the 1st March. 

Please be aware that our schools may not be able to stay open on that day as the industrial action 

develops.  I will keep you informed as I know more nearer that date. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Best Wishes 

 

Ruth Sturdy  

CEO, SEAX Trust 

 


